
 

 
DATE:  June 9, 2016 
 
TO:  Margie C. Rose, City Manager 
 

FROM: Mike Markle, Police Chief 

  MikeMa@cctexas.com  
  (361) 826-2601 
   

  Lawrence Mikolajczyk, Director of Solid Waste Operations 
  LawM@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-1972 
   

  E. Jay Ellington, Director, Parks and Recreation Department 
  JayEll@cctexas.com  
  361-826-3460 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name      Title/Position  Department 

1. Mike Markle    Chief    Police Department 
2. Lawrence Mikolajczyk   Director   Solid Waste  
3. Jay Ellington    Director   Parks & Recreation 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position    Organization 

1.   
2. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

City Council request for update 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – (Homeless-Litter Presentation 7-25-17) 

Homelessness and Litter in our Community 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of July 25, 2017 
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